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3rd May 2022 

 

Dear Year 6 parents and carers, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

This is a message to reiterate the need for vigilance regarding any online material which our children 

may be exposed to. 

There has been a concern raised today on TikTok within the Y6 group and we wanted to assure you 

that we are dealing with the matter according to strict safeguarding procedures; the matter is very 

much in hand and once resolved, we will be talking to the children about online material and 

reminding them of safety measures.  

Please remain vigilant in regards to what your child may be sharing and what they may be exposed 

to on social media.   Please do let us know if you have any concerns around inappropriate sharing of 

online material and we will work together towards increased safety.  

We thank you in advance for your support and co-operation. 

Kind regards 

 

 
Stav Stavrinou 
Headteacher 

 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Temp Tel: 020 8800 4584 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

  


